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St Augustine’s 
‘...we strive to follow Christ’s teaching, to  

love one  another as I have loved you’. 

Part of All Saints Catholic Collegiate 

Chronicles of 

The Welsh Birds of Prey team swooped in to visit us on  

Monday 20 October. They showed a variety of different birds to 

children in each class. The morning was really informative and as 

the picture shows, some children were brave enough to hold them! 

Pictured left, is a long eared owl as he perches carefully on the 

hand of a Y3 pupil. 

‘I’m not scared’ said the owl! 

PRESBYTERY CHURCH CAR PARK:  
Please ensure that the car park to the rear of the church car park is used by  

permit holders only. This is a private space. 

 
 FRANCE 2014  

Our group of children and staff return     

                     from their French adventure later  

tonight.  

 

They were joined on the trip by children from the Crescent Academy 

and Weston Coyney Juniors. To follow their  

exploits and to keep regular information coming we have set up a 

twitter account...so to follow the group have a look at their journey 

through the week. Lots of pictures and  visits to find and catch what 

the children have been up to! We are really proud of them all!  

Why not sign up…. 

@staugustinesca1 

Remembrance Day 

Parade 
We will be joining the parade from 

10:00 at Alexandra Junior School, 

Normacot Road. The parade will 

lead to Longton Cenotaph where 

there  will then be a short service 

and the act of remembrance where 

some of our children will lay a 

wreath. Parents and children are  

welcome to 

join. The  

parade should 

return to the 

starting point 

by 11:45. A 

truly  

memorable 

occasion as we 

remember... 

 



DIARY 
DATES 

 
NOVEMBER  

 
Wed 12 F2 Assembly 
9:15 
 
Wed 19 Y1 Assembly 
9:15 
Sat 22 Christmas  Fayre 
 
Sat 22 Family Mass of 
Commitment 6pm 
 
Wed 26 Y2 Assembly 
9:15 
 
Thurs 27 PTFA AGM 3:30 
 

 
DECEMBER 

 
Wed 3 F1 Assembly 9:15 
 
Fri 5 Meir Christmas 
Lights turn on 
 
Tues 9 Christmas Disco 
 
Tues 16 Christmas  
Nativity  (FS and KS1)
1:45 and 6:30 and Wed 
17th 1:45 
 
 
Fri 19th School closes  
for Christmas  
 
  

Principal Mr E J Byrne B Ed (Hons) NPQH;  

Acting Vice Principal Mrs K Oakley 

Chair of the Academy Committee: Mr Stephen Woodward 

tel: 01782 319504   

email staugustine@sgfl.org.uk 

Designated Child Protection Officer E J Byrne, Child Protection Academy Rep: Mrs Y Beeston www.safeguardingchildren.stoke.gov.uk 
Stoke on Trent Children's Services 01782 235100 

COME AND JOIN US AT              

ST. AUGUSTINE’S ON                

TUES 11th and WED 12th         

NOVEMBER- 5:00 - 7:00 pm  

FOR A FANTASTIC                  

FAMILY PHOTO SESSIONS NIGHT. 

A GREAT OPPORTUNITY FOR 

CHRISTMAS PRESENTS OR TO   

UPDATE OLD PHOTOS!!  

BOOKING A SLOT IS ESSENTIAL 

SO CALL 07946 228604 TO       

RESERVE YOUR PLACE. 

 

See poster on the notice board. 

Y4 are opening up quite a gap and Y3 are 

steadily moving up after 2 good weeks! 

Weekly 

Attendance 

figures 

Week 

begin-

ning 

20 

Oct 

Number 

of late  

arrivals 

4 

Nov 

F1 78.3 0 96.1 

F2 90 0 98.3 

Y1 95 3 96.7 

  Y2 90.7 0 97.2 

Y3 97.3 2 98.9 

Y4 98.5 2 96.2 

Y5 91.0 3 98.9 

Y6 97.6 2 94.8 

Total 92.4 12 97.2 

Attendance Premier Lge 
7 Nov 2014—week 8 

Position Class 2 

weeks 

points 

Total 
Points 

1 Y4 6+2 31 

2 F1 0+2 22 

3 Y2 0+4 20 

4 Y5 0+6 20 

5 Y6 4+0 19 

6 Y3 4+6 13 

7 F2 0+6 13 

8 Y1 1+2 7 

Points are 
awarded as  
follows… 

 

95% - 1 
96% - 2 
97% - 4 
98% - 6 
99% - 8 

100% - 10! 

 

School Nurse 

The next drop in 

session is on 

Thursday 27th 

November from 2.30pm – 

3.30pm. Do try and advise if 

you would  like to attend. 

New baby for the St Augustine’s 
Family 

Mrs Woollam gave birth to a little boy 
Archie on 15th October. Mother and child 
are both doing fine. We wish her and her 
new addition to the family well in the com-

ing weeks, months and years! 

Christmas Fayre 
Will take place on  

Saturday 22 November 2014 
Starting 11am 

Here in the school hall. 
All Welcome 

Nursery Parents 
Consultation evenings have been planned for 

Wednesday and Thursday of next week.  

Letters to sign for a time slot went out yester-

day. 


